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Respect                Reflection             Responsibility                Resilience 
 

Through living our Christian values, everyone at WCEJS has the opportunity to flourish. 
We nurture the curiosity to learn, the courage to lead and the compassion to care. 

Building solid foundations (Matthew 7: 24-27) 
 

 
27th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Prospective Parents, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to come and visit our school on the afternoons of Tuesday 15th 
October and Wednesday 16th October. This visit provides an excellent opportunity for you to 
explore our school and gain a deeper understanding of our educational offerings. 
 
During your visit, you will have the opportunity to gain valuable insights into our school's ethos, 
teaching methods, and facilities. The visit will include the following: 
 
- A short presentation from our Headteacher, Mr Kynaston, providing an overview of our school's 
curriculum and values. 
 

- A guided walk around our campus, allowing you to see our facilities and classrooms. 
 

- Tours will last approximately 30 minutes and are scheduled at the following times: 1:30pm, 
2.00pm and 2.30pm. 
 
To ensure that as many parents as possible can visit us, we kindly request that a maximum of 
two adults per family attend the tour, and we kindly ask that no children accompany you on this 
occasion. 
 
To book your appointment, please email the school office at admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk with the 
following information: 
 

1. Names of the adults attending 
2. Preferred date and time for your visit 
3. A contact number  
 
Please note that tour places are limited and are available on a first-come, first-served basis. If you 
do not hear back from us – your requested date and time is available and has been booked for 
you. Alternatively, if your chosen slot is fully booked we will do our best to accommodate another 
time for your visit and will be in touch.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school and sharing our educational journey with you. If 
you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 01296 
696822. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wendover Church of England Junior School   
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